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Project:  
Pedestrian Warning Beacon System and Midblock Crossing 
Along CR 519 (Mill St.), Town of Newton 
 
Construction Forces:  
• Sussex County Office of Bridge & Traffic Safety 
• Sussex County Division of Public Works 

 
Advisory:  
The County of Sussex and the Town of Newton have entered 
into a shared services agreement to work collectively towards 
the enhancement of pedestrian safety by installing a pedestrian 
warning beacon system and relocating the existing midblock 
crossing along CR 519 (Mill St.) in the vicinity of the Newton 
Firehouse and Brookside Terrace Apartments.   
 
Schedule:  
• August 19, 2019 – Construction Commenced  
• September 6, 2019 - Construction Completed 
• The new midblock crossing and associated pedestrian 

warning beacon system is fully operational; the previously 
existing midblock crossing has been removed 
 

Construction Activities:  
Construction Work is as follows: 
 Install the proposed pedestrian beacon foundations - 

Complete 
 Remove the existing sidewalk/curbs as necessary and 

install the proposed curb ramps (Southbound shoulder 
followed by Northbound shoulder). - Complete 

 Install the proposed midblock crossing and associated 
signage - Complete 

 Final Site Clean Up - Complete 
 
CR 519 Traffic/Pedestrian Impacts:  
• As of Friday, September 6, all traffic control devices have 

been removed from CR 519 (Mill St.) and the affected 
sidewalks are open to pedestrian traffic 
 

Contact Information:  
For more information about this project please feel free to 
contact Josh Roe, Assistant Engineer Civil, of the Sussex County 
Division of Engineering at 973-579-0430 or dpw@sussex.nj.us  

      

   

CR 519: New Crosswalk Looking North 
 

      

CR 519: New Crosswalk Looking East 

   

CR 519: Southbound Lane Curb Ramp 
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CR 519 (Mill St.) Midblock Crossing: Location Map 

 
\\dpw-fs\EP_Docs\04 Asset\01 Road\519\A_A\Projects\2018 Mill Street Crosswalk\Corr\20190906_PBL NTC_CR 519 Mill Street Crosswalk_Project Completion Notice.docx 

mailto:dpw@sussex.nj.us

